
Ad Chad Smith’s Comments: 

Pendleton Heights (4A) located in Pendleton, Indiana is seeking our next varsity boys 
basketball head coach.  We anticipate multiple teaching vacancies that could be 
attached to this position.  Interested applicants with the goal of building and maintaining 
a basketball program with integrity, high standards, strong discipline, the ability to 
communicate with players and parents, possess a high basketball IQ, and the goal of 
creating an atmosphere of achieving success by promoting the idea of education based 
athletics should apply.  The process for consideration is listed below along with material 
about the program being attached to this email.   

 Complete the school corporation online application at www.smcsc.com under the 
careers tab 

 Upload resume and references to the application 
 Send any additional material for review to Athletic Director, Chad Smith, 

at csmith@smcsc.com 
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